
HCH Alumni Association 

PO Box 248 

Hancock, MI 49930-0248 

 

Is your contact information up to date? 

Contact Membership Secretary Tom Wright: mojotomw@gmail.com. 

Questions? 

Contact the Reunion Committee at reunionhch@gmail.com  

Call for Nominations 

Every three years we honor alumni who have made a difference.  Do you know someone who deserves recognition? Consider 

sending a nomination to the Alumni Association, PO Box 248, Hancock MI 49930-0248. Nomination forms are available on 

the Hancock Public Schools Web site on the Alumni Association page or call Sara Niemeyer at 906-523-5405 to request forms. 

Alumni Service Award:  An individual demonstrating continuing outstanding volunteer service to the Hancock Public Schools 

and/or meritorious public service on a local, state, or national level 

Distinguished Alumni Award: HCH graduate who has attained the highest level of professional accomplishment and 

possesses the highest standards of integrity and character 

Honorary Alumni Award: Friends of Hancock Public Schools who demonstrate continuing outstanding volunteer service to 

the schools on a local, state, or national level 

HCH Athletic Hall of Fame: The Athletic Hall of Fame recognizes men and women who have distinguished themselves by 

virtue of their performance as members of Hancock High School athletic teams or by service to the athletic department.  

HCH Alumni Association 

Board  of Directors 

Joan Kerredge Boyer ‘64 

Sharon Dover Juntunen ‘59 

Barbara Jackson ‘49 

Gina Lepisto ‘83 

David Strong ‘70 

Robert Mikesch ‘60 

Sara Eilola Niemeyer ‘73 

Norma Mickelson Nominelli ‘49 

Tom Wright ‘77 

Find us on Facebook: 2016 HCH All-School Reunion 



 

Other activities to enjoy   

Golf 

Tee times will be available at the 

Portage Lake Golf Course on Friday, 

July 29. If you are interested in 

golfing, contact Jim Parker at 

zipparker@gmail.com or call the golf 

course in the spring at 906-487-2641. 

Keweenaw Waterway Boat Tour 

The Ranger III traditionally holds 

cruises for the public on Thursday 

afternoons. Call 906-482-0984 in the 

spring for tickets and more 

information. 

2016 All School Reunion—July 28, 29 and 30, 2016 

Happy Holidays to All 

It’s not too early to think about the reunion. 

Schedule of Events 

Thursday, July 28 

 10:00 a.m.  Opening Ceremonies 

 10:30 a.m.— 3:30 p.m.   Registration 
High School 

 5:00 p.m.  Pasty Picnic 
Houghton County Arena 

Friday, July 29 

 9:00 a.m.— 1:00 p.m.  Registration 
High School 

 8:00 p.m.— 1:00 a.m.  Memory Lane Mixer 
Houghton County Arena 

Saturday July 30 

 10:00 a.m.— 1:00 p.m.  Alumni Awards Brunch 
MTU Memorial Union Commons Area 

Presentation of Alumni and Athletic Hall of Fame Awards 

Alumni Association Annual Meeting and Election of Board Members 

Recognition of Honored Classes: 1965, 1966, 1967 and 1990, 1991, 1992 

HCH Echoes 

HCH Alumni Association 

 

Volume 14, Issue 1 December 2015 

Alumni Chorus 

Once again the Alumni Chorus will perform at the Opening Ceremonies at 10:00 a.m., Thursday, July 28. If you are 

interested in participating, please return this form to HCH Alumni Association, PO Box 248, Hancock MI 49930-0248. 

Contact Norma Nominelli at 906-482-3691 or normabob@charter.net with questions. 

 

Name 

Address 

City       State    Zip 

Email        Phone 

Class Year 

 

Voice:  Soprano   Alto   Tenor   Bass 

 

www.hancock.k12.mi.us 


